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Dear Parents and Carers,

It’s been a strong start to the summer term—thank you for
the continued support you show our pupils and staff. 
Although this is a short half-term, it’s packed with important
moments, from SATs for our Year 6 pupils (w/c 12th May) to
pupil progress meetings and curriculum monitoring across
the school. Please also note that Learning Together Week has
been moved to the week commencing 30th June—we’re
looking forward to welcoming you in for shared learning
experiences then.

This term, we’re focusing on the value of Courage—being
brave and true to yourself, even when it’s hard. For our
pupils, this could mean trying something new, starting a
task without asking for help, or saying sorry after a
disagreement. We’re proud of how our children continue to
grow in confidence, kindness, and determination every day.

Finally, I’d like to remind families about parking on Orchard
Avenue. I’ve received two complaints this week—one from a
parent struggling with the congestion at the end of the
school day, and one from a resident whose car was hit as
they entered their driveway. The bend in the road makes
visibility and movement difficult, and parking there causes
real safety concerns. Please do not park on Orchard Avenue,
especially near the bend. Let’s be considerate of each other
and our neighbours, and model safe, respectful behaviour for
our children.

Thank you for your continued support.

Headteacher’s News
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 28th April

Year 1 - 92.5%
Year 2 - 98.7%
Year 3 - 92.5%
Year 4 - 96.1%
Year 5 - 94.5% 
Year 6 - 97.8%
 
Congratulations to RPaddington with 100% the highest
attendance this week!

Whole School - 95.47%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Courage

https://youtu.be/Dy3NO0hDkg
0?si=BZA_8z3CfYXGlEAS
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https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
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https://youtu.be/Dy3NO0hDkg0?si=BZA_8z3CfYXGlEAS


5



6



7



Peek at the Week
Year 3— 2nd May 2025 

Important Dates / Reminders Our Learning 
05.05.25 Bank Holiday

23.05.25 INSET DAY

w/c 26.05.25 Half term

HOMEWORK

Please read with your child for at least 15 minutes 
every day and record this in their reading record. 
Ideas for reading at home can include reading a li-
brary book, a book from school or home, reading a 
bedtime story or following a recipe among other 
opportunities! 

Books can also be read online at https://

www.collinshub.co.uk/login/ 

Please practise number bonds and multiplication 

tables with your child. Times Tables Rockstars: 
https://ttrockstars.com/ 

Don’t forget that your child needs to wear the cor-
rect PE uniform to school each Monday. 

This week, in English, we have begun to construct a
story inspired by the Pixar anima- tion, ‘The Blue
Umbrella’. In Maths lessons, we have been learning
how to measure capacity and volume using litres
and millilitres, In Science, we have begun to learn
more about plants building on our prior learning
in Year 2. This week we focussed on the function of
roots and the stem. In PSHRE this term, we will
look at relation- ships. This week we discussed
gender stereotypes relating to different careers
and jobs in the home. 

Next week, we will be learning about the function 
of leaves and dissecting a flower to identify the 
reproductive organs. In Maths, we will explore 
equivalent measures and take part in some 
practical measuring activities. In PSHRE, we will 
explore strategies we can use when we have 
friendship issues. 

We love Free Time Friday! 

Word of the Week: different Follow this link to find

more super daily activities: 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 
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Please find below a copy of the SATs timetable for Year 6:

SATs Timetable
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Victory for the Girls' Football Team!
Congratulations to our amazing yr 5 and y6 girls football
team on their outstanding 6-0 victory this week! With
determination, teamwork, and incredible skills, they secured
a well-deserved win against Penn Wood. A massive shout out
to Tayla , Vanesa, Evelyn and Laila for their goals, their hard
work on and off the field truly paid off, and we couldn’t be
prouder of their performance. Player of the match was
awarded to Vanesa for demonstrating incredible
determination and skill and making crucial contributions on
both ends of the pitch, Go Priory!!!

Creative Dance Academy Showcase
This year's Dance Showcase was a vibrant celebration of
movement, music, and student creativity. From
contemporary and hip-hop to ballet and jazz each
performance reflected the hard work, passion, and
dedication of our talented dancers. Students across all grade
levels took to the stage to share their artistry, impressing
audiences with their energy, precision, and expression using
the theme ‘Knowledge’. A heartfelt thank-you goes to our
dance teacher Matt Thompson and Ms Lianne Miller, PE
teacher for their dedication, time and commitment towards
the Priory Dance Crew, volunteers, and behind-the-scenes
crew who helped bring the show to life. A special mention to
Drew Lake who was recognised for his amazing break
dancing by an external Dance School who offered drew a
Scholarship in their dance school. Drew , his Parents Mr
Thompson and the PE team are extremely proud of him and
wish him all the best in his future dance career. We are proud
of every performer that took part, the courage to get on the
stage and perform in front of 100’s of people including the
Mayor was just so incredible to see and we look forward to
seeing their continued growth in Dance! 

PE News
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